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845 12th St. S.E.
Le Mars, IA 51031
December 15, 1993

.

Chief, Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

~'' Mail Stop 4-E-4
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ;

*

Washington, D.C. 20555
f

. h

Dear Sir or Madame,

I'm writing in regard to the 400-page Draft, Environmental Impact
Statement (DEIS) produced by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
on the, proposed Louisiana Energy Services (LES) plant which was
released for public review on. November 19, 1993. I'm concerned ,

that the JEIS is. incomplete.

The communities of Forest Grove and Center Springs are located
i

site. However, only onewithin one-half mile of the plant
reference to these two communities which. stand to be most affected
by LES is included in the DEIS's text. They are never indicated

I'm concerned that the |in any of the DEIS's 38 maps or diagrams. "

DEIS on the LES uranium enrichment plant fails to consider the
plant's social and environmental impact on the communities of -

Forest Grove and Center Springs.

the DEIS is incomplete. The final Environmental
I believe that

on LES must consider all the social and environ-
.

StatementImpact
impacts on Forest Grove and Center Springs. ,

mental
Thank-Any comments you have in regard to this matter are veicome.

you for your time.
,

Sincerely, !

M M A .A.w,.1r-
Sheila Ahrendsen
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